
 

 

 

 
Date of Issue: Thursday, 26 September 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Wednesday 9th October, we will be holding our 

Harvest Festival assembly for the children.  Children are 

invited to bring in donations of food (dried, packet or 

tinned food please).  All donations will be given to a local 

food bank run by Catshill Baptist Church.   

Please bring any donations from Friday 4th  October. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Date of Issue: Thursday, 26 September 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Wednesday 9th October, we will be holding our 

Harvest Festival assembly for the children.  Children are 

invited to bring in donations of food (dried, packet or 

tinned food please).  All donations will be given to a local 

food bank run by Catshill Baptist Church.   

Please bring any donations from Friday 4th October. 

Thank you for your continued support 


